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Minutes of the Patient Participation Group meeting
 Held on 17th March 2014
This meeting was held to discuss the result of the patient satisfaction survey and to agree the areas of improvement.

Dr Agrawal opened the meeting at 7:30 pm and welcomed all present. He advised that invitation was sent to all 26 patients who had agreed to be members of this group. Only two apologies had been received from Mr. A. Banfield and Mr. L. Chandler. 

Following were present:
Mr. J. Thorne (Co-chairman)
Mr. V. Verma (Co-chairman)
Mr. O. Beckles

Mr. G. Barnbrooke

Mr. R. Fenn
Mrs. M. Hammond
Dr. S. Ali (Practice Manager)

Mrs. N. Bhatti (Administrator)

Dr. R.K Agrawal (G.P Lead)

All present were introduced and Dr. Agrawal requested Mr. Thorne to chair the meeting. 

Mr. Thorne thanked the practice for the invitation to this meeting and also thanked for sending everyone the summary outcome of the patient survey and the agenda of the meeting. (The agenda of the meeting is enclosed herewith). 

Mr. Thorne confirmed that all present had looked at the full survey report in detail. 

He expressed his happiness that the results of the survey show a very high percentage of patient’s satisfaction. This was endorsed by everyone present. He then with the help of other members studied the outcome of individual questions. He and others discussed that there was only a small minority of the practice population who were not fully satisfied. Mr. Verma added that this might reflect that the need of this minority was either very specific or unachievable.
At this stage Dr. Agrawal informed the group that we had given out 350 questionnaires and had received 279 back over the period of three months. The questionnaires were handed out randomly and were advised to complete after the consultation either at the surgery or later on. 

The response to the question regarding opening hours was discussed again. Dr. Agrawal reminded the group that the practice has 3 later evenings a week for the benefit of patients who are working either locally or in the city. He also mentioned that we tried to start the consultation at 8:00 am in the morning but there was not significant uptake and hence was stopped. 
In conclusion to the discussion regarding the outcome of the survey, Mr. Verma told the group that as a non-executive director of the previous PCT he had seen lots of surveys and the survey result of our practice was the best of all.

Dr. Agrawal thanked everyone for their observation and comment and said that we had discussed in the internal practice meeting held on 11th March 2014. The outcome was circulated to all the staff members and everybody felt satisfied at the result of the survey.
Dr. Agrawal also thanked all the staff members for their continued sincere effort and help. He then asked the group to consider the areas of improvement (listed in the enclosed sheet) to give their approval and also to make further suggestions. 
It was found that the areas where the enough people did not know about the working hours of a specific G.P (Q3) and to address the waiting time for the consultation (Q5) was worth looking into. The group agreed that the recommendation from the practice was good.

After some discussion Mrs. Hammond suggested that we may put a poster in the waiting room to advice and encourage patients to log on to the practice website so that the above information is readily available. It was also recommended that the practice may include the website address on the repeat prescription request form and / or appointment card. 
Finally, Mr. Verma reported that he was not able to attend the PPG meeting organised by the CCG. Dr. Agrawal stated that he was not sure that it would be mandatory to have PPG by ever practice in the coming year, but he would like to continue with the present format because it had been very useful and productive.
The meeting was closed at 8:20 pm.
